
Dear Parents,

We are excited to share that we have had another fantastic week here at the
primary school! A highlight was the interviews for our new Head Girl and Head
Boy positions. We will be announcing the successful pupils in next weeks
newsletter but please take a moment to check out our House Captains , who
were voted in last week, on the next page. We are very proud of all our student
leaders and we cannot wait to start building our student leadership team. 

We are also looking forward to seeing you at our Parent Coffee Morning this
Monday. Join us for a coffee and a croissant, and take this wonderful
opportunity to connect with other parents in our primary school community.

In addition, our Extracurricular Activities (ECAs) are just around the corner. By
Wednesday 25th September, your child's class teacher will inform you via Class
Dojo about the ECAs your child has been selected for.

Wishing you a wonderful weekend, Felice Kelly.

Primary Parent Coffee morning: Monday
23rd September 7:15am  and Tuesday 1st
October 7:15am
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Message from
Felice Kelly -

Head of Primary

IMPORTANT MESSAGES:



PRIMARY NEWSLETTER
Sunday 22nd September

Meet our House Captains



PRIMARY NEWSLETTER
Sunday 22nd September

S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 4

Upcoming Events

Primary Parent Coffee morning: Monday 23rd September 7:15am
and Tuesday 1st October 7:15am

ECA’s: Begin 29th September

Reception Stay and Play for parents: Thursday 17th October 12:15pm

Pre School Stay and Play for parents: Thursday 17th October 12:15pm

Reception: Little Red Riding Hood day: Thursday 21st November 

Winter Workshop EYFS: Thursday 12th December 12pm

Year 2 - Afternoon Tea Banquet: Tuesday 22nd October

Year 3 - Roald Dahl Day:  Wednesday 23rd October 

Year 4 - Greek Day: Thursday 7th November

Year 5 - Victorian Day: Tuesday 5th November 
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Outdoor Play

As many of you know, we have a warm weather policy that
determines when it is safe for students to use outdoor facilities
such as the basketball court and football field. Depending on
the age group, students are allowed to use outdoor spaces
when the temperature is within a safe range.

With the recent drop in temperatures and lower humidity
levels, we are pleased to inform you that students will soon be
able to enjoy outdoor play areas once again. Rest assured, we
will continue to monitor the weather daily to ensure the
appropriateness of outdoor activities, whether that involves
staying in shaded areas or fully using the facilities.

We would like to remind you of a few important things: please
ensure your child uses sun cream if necessary, brings a bottle of
water (which can be refilled at school dispensers), and wears a
hat to school for extra protection. No hat, no play!(in a sunny
area).

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our students safe
and comfortable!
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Red Lanyards - compulsory requirement.

As a reminder, the school policy requires that all parents,
drivers, and nannies must wear a red lanyard when onsite. Over
the past few weeks, we have issued yellow visitor lanyards,
whilst our new families acquire theirs. Starting from Sunday,
29th September, all parents must wear their red lanyards,
clearly visible to security and academic staff.

If you do not have your red lanyard, you will be required to
register with security to receive a yellow visitor lanyard, which
may cause a delay in your entry to the premises.

If you still do not have a red lanyard, please contact Mariia at the
main reception desk for an application form.

Thank you for your cooperation.



ENGLISH: MATHS:
Preschool: We will be reading 'From Head
to Toe' as we explore our five senses and
create our own page of the book.   

Reception: We will be looking at the
`Supertato' series and beginning to write
some sounds and numbers in Drawing Club.

Year 1:  We will be reading the book
Giraffe's Can't Dance, creating illustrations
and writing simple sentences in Drawing
Club. 

Year 2: We will be starting our new topic on
autobiographies.

Year 3:  We will be analysing our example
text and create a stroy map for it.

Year 4: We will be creating a story map. We
will be writing sentences containing
adjectives and adverbs.

Year 5:  We will begin to plan our narratives
based on 'The Promise.'

Ye﻿ar 6:   We will begin to plan and write our
narrative based on 'Dreams of Freedom'.

Preschool: We will be using the
language of size as we compare and
sort objects big and small. 

Reception:  We will be making sets of
different objects and sorting objects
with different rules.

Year 1:  We will be sorting objects,
grouping and identifying amounts up
to 10.

Year 2:  We will be identifying
numbers on a number line.

Year 3: We will be ordering and
comparing numbers up to 1000

Year 4:  We will be ordering and
comparing 4 digit numbers.

Year 5: We will be exploring and
comparing negative numbers,
concluding our place value topic.

Year 6:  We wil be adding and
subtracting numbers up
 to 10,000,000
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Word of the Week:

PS:     senses   Reception:      hero       Year 1:     dazzling    
Year 2:    create  Year 3:  chronological Year 4:   Architecture
Year 5:      Seclusion    Year 6:    Suffragette

The ninja has chosen...

ARABIC: SPANISH:
EYFS:اللغة العربية: حرف )ب( / التربية الإسلامية: دعاء الدخول والخروج

من الخلاء

Year 1: ، 53اللغة العربية: تعبير كتابي صـ 52 ، إملاء ، حرف )ب( صــ

الخط صـ 53 + حل ورقة عمل / التربية الإسلامية: مجال الفقه: قص

الأظفار وتنظيف الأسنان ، مجال السيرة ) اسم ونشأة ورضاعة النبي /

تارخ قطر: مراجعة الدرس الأول أنا طفل مميز

Year 2:المهارات اللغوية )الجملة الفعلية( صفحة )34-35( المهارات

اللغوية )الألف المقصورة والياء )صفحة 36( - المهارات الإملائية :

التنوين- التعبير الكتابىِ صفحة )41( - التاريخ القطري والمواطنة مراجعة

( صفحة من )16-14 (  الدرس الأول : ) الحىِ

Year 3: )27( حمد والكبريت صفحة :) الوحدة الأولى: )التعبير الكتابىِ

الوحدة الثانية: )القراءة(: حفظ الله تميما صفحة )35-40( )الخط العربى(

خط النسخ )ر – ز( صفحة 46 / التربية الإسلامية أركان الإيمان وأركان

 الإسلام صفحة )48-40(

Year 4: اللغة العربية: الحركات القصيرة والحركات القصيرة - إني أحبك

يا قطر / التربية الإسلامية: الإيمان بالله تعالى / التّاريخ القطري
والمواطنة: نشأة إمارة قطر

Year 5: اللغة العربية: الحركات القصيرة والحركات القصيرة - إني أحبك

يا قطر / التربية الإسلامية: الإيمان بالله تعالى / التّاريخ القطري
والمواطنة: الشيخ على بن عبدالله آل ثاني

Year 6:  اللغة العربية: قصيدة ) نحن الشباب ( - كان وأخواتها / التربية

الإسلامية: توحيد الله تعالى / التّاريخ القطري والمواطنة: سمو الشيخ بن

خليفة آل ثاني

EYFS: We will be learning the song
"Buenos días".

Year 1: We will be reviewing "Las
instrucciones de clase".

Year 2: We will continue working on "Los
momentos del día".

Year 3:   We will start the topic "¿Cómo se
usa un diccionario?".

Year 4:  We will be learning about "Los
deportes".

Year 5:   We will continue the topic
"¿Puedes contar?".

Year 6:  We will be working 
on z, j, ñ, rr, and ll sounds.
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EYFS:  Introductory Activities

Year 1:   Intro to Indoor Athletics (4 weeks) &
Swimming starts for all 

Year 2:   Intro to Indoor Athletics (4 weeks) &
Swimming starts for all 

Year 3:   Indoor Athletics - Focus on Agility and
coordination (4 weeks) & Girls Swim

Year 4:   Indoor Athletics - Focus on Agility and
coordination (4 weeks) & Girls Swim

Year 5:  Indoor Athletics - Focus on Agility and
coordination (4 weeks) & Girls Swim

Year 6:   Indoor Athletics - Focus on Agility and
coordination (4 weeks) & Girls Swim

EYFS: We will be singing and doing actions
to nursery rhymes.

Year 1: We are telling a story using tempo
and dynamics.

Year 2:   We are creating our own body
percussion patterns for a song.

Year 3: We are learning to play rhythms.

Year 4:  We will be using layering and timbre
to rehearse our group Harry Potter
ostinatos.

Year 5: We are learning to read rhythmic
notation.

Year 6:  We will be combining chords and
melody to play with both hands at the same
time on piano.
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SCIENCE:

 

Year 1: We will be exploring our sense of
smell with different household objects. 

Year 2: We will be looking at the life cycle of a
frog.

Year 3:  We will investigate how water is
transported through a plant.

Year 4: We will be writing about the journey
through the digestive system.

Year 5: We will be looking at the growth and
development of babies.

Year 6: We will be looking the different
nutrients in our body.
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Please scan the QR
code for the School

Calendar 2023-2024.

Ongoing reminders from previous weeks and for New
Parents (Please click the title):

Access to E-library for Students – Information on
how our students can access the free e-books library
from home

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FXVzgYDKtqHQnDZ4RvIE3Oh3QThnkqdD/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FXVzgYDKtqHQnDZ4RvIE3Oh3QThnkqdD/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FXVzgYDKtqHQnDZ4RvIE3Oh3QThnkqdD/view?usp=sharing

